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Monday 17th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

From 1 April 2025, the Government's transitional protection arrangements for means 
tested Free School Meals (FSM) will end. Any eligible claims confirmed from this date will 
no longer be protected. This means any child confirmed as eligible for free school meals 
from 1 April 2025 will be subject to ongoing checks to confirm continued eligibility.   

Actions between now and 28 March 2025 

It is important that all parents and guardians who do not have a current claim or 
eligibility for FSM apply for FSM between now and the end of March 2025 if they think 
they may be eligible, to ensure their claim and future funding is protected.  

Please click here for an application form Free School Meals/Pupil Premium Application 
Form  Only applications processed before 1 April 2025 will maintain transitional 
protection.  

Forms should be returned to freeschoolmeals@enfield.gov.uk  or to the school office. 

If you require any further information, please contact me on 020 8807 3140 or by email: 

finance@hazelburyprimary.org 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Sharon Archer 

Finance Officer 
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